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From: Jim Wilson
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Agenda Item 4 - E Wilson & Doty
Date: Monday, December 11, 2023 2:52:40 PM

Hello,

I have some feedback I would like to share about the project as shown. I would like to request
that the project scope be expanded to complete the cycle track on Wilson St. As shown, the
project would leave a one block gap in the cycletrack between Martin Luther King Blvd and
Carroll St. 

With the W Wilson St and Broom St project wrapping up, the cycletrack is now complete
between Bassett and Carroll. This project as shown would complete the cycletrack between
MLK and Blair. I would ask that if possible, the project scope be expanded to include marking
and installing the cycletrack between MLK and Carroll to complete the cycletrack.

Thanks,

Jim Wilson
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